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Yale Medical Clinic
333 Cedar Street 06510

JewHaven, Connecticut

DearhE4F4;my
is a follow-up to my September 22, 1987 letter to you concerning aindividual about July 16, 1987. You also

,

This

potential radiation exposure of anidentified a potential concern about exposure to asbestos.
inspector's check found that the event which may

radiation exposure was a drill exerciseIn this case, our resident
have resulted in the concern about l exposures. Also,
which involved no radioactive materials or actual personnethe last asbestos at Millstone
we were informed by the Millstone 2 staf f thatThe alleger has neither contacted us to provideTherefore, we,

2 had been removed in 1986. information through you.
more information nor ralayed f urtherunsubstantiated. If additional information
have closed this allegation as
becomes available, however, we will reconsider this classification.

If you have any additional
Thank you for contacting us on these matters. or Monte Conner of
information or questions, please contact me (215-337-5231).

my staff (215-337-5104).
Sincerely,

Ebe C. McCabe, Jr., Chief
Reactor Projects Section 18
Division of Reactor Projects
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